Dear Current and Former DATUS JOAD Participants,

We are excited to announce the expansion of the 107 Archery Club to include a JOAD (Junior
Olympic Archery Development) program!

Starting October 12th, 2024, our sessions will be held every Saturday at 10 a.m. The program
will be led by our esteemed head coach, Mr. Mike Gerard, and administered by Ms. Michelle
Lund.

Mike Gerard brings a wealth of experience to our program. As a member of USA Archery, he
has served on the National Coaches Development Committee and the Board of Justice for USA
Archery. Mike has also contributed articles to several archery magazines and conducted
numerous seminars. He is proficient in coaching both compound and recurve archery.

Michelle Lund is well-versed in JOAD program administration, having previously managed the
DATUS program since 2020. She is an accomplished compound shooter, and her children have
been active JOAD participants for several years.

Our new program will offer both active coaching and a comprehensive non-shooting curriculum.
Participants will learn essential skills such as bow setup, arrow building and repair,
understanding the national ranking system, mental training, and much more.

Best regards,
DATUS Archery Club



